DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY
INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20224

COMMISSIONER

September 4, 2019

The Honorable Steve Drazkowski
Minnesota House of Representatives
327 State Office Building

St. Paul, MN 55155

Dear Representative Drazkowski:

[ write in response to your letter dated August 6, 2019. The information you provided
has been forwarded to the appropriate business division for review and whatever action
is deemed appropriate.

Section 6103 of the Internal Revenue Code protects the privacy of tax returns and
return information of all taxpayers. Accordingly, we cannot disclose any actions we may
take on any information received from any source, the status of any tax examination, or
whether any examination may or may not be conducted.

| am sending a similar letter to your colleagues. If you have additional questions, please
feel free to contact me, or a member of your staff may contact Leonard Qursler,
Director, Legislative Affairs, at 202-317-6985.

Sincerely,

arles P. Rettig



